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The Secretariat of the Conference on Interaction and Confidence Building 

Measures in Asia (CICA) presents its compliments to the embassies of the 

CICA Member States in Ankara, Moscow, Nur-Sultan, Beijing and 

Tashkent and has the honor to communicate the following. 

 

The CICA Chairmanship plans to hold the next Senior Officials 

Committee (SOC) meeting in December this year in virtual mode. The 

Chairmanship will be represented by the Senior Official from the Republic 

of Kazakhstan - First Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs     

H.E. Mr. Shakhrat Nuryshev.  

 

The Chairmanship proposes to hold the SOC meeting on the level of 

deputy ministers of foreign affairs of the CICA Member States in 

accordance with Paragraph 1 of Article 5 of the CICA Rules of Procedure 

of 21 May 2014. 

  

The draft of the SOC meeting program with the exact dates will be shared 

in due course.  

 

The Secretariat takes this opportunity to renew to the embassies of the 

CICA member states assurances of its highest consideration.  

 

                                                                 Nur-Sultan city, 22 October 2020 

 
       EMBASSIES OF CICA MEMBER STATES 

      Ankara, Beijing, Moscow, Nur-Sultan, Tashkent  

 
 


